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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
It was announced today that schools in Wales and Scotland will close by the end of the week and an 
announcement about schools in England is “imminent.”  I have no further information to share with you 
other than this, but in preparation we are sending home our usual homework book along with an 
additional spare book to keep at home so that any work can be completed in this.  Until this time, we 
remain open as usual. 
 
The information below was sent out at the end of last week, however I am resending this as reminder. 
 
Our principle method of communicating with parents will be via Marvellous Me but we will also update 
our News section accessible from the Home Page of our Website.  Please ensure that you have 
access to one or both of these so that we can keep you informed.  The Norfolk School Closure website 
will also provide information about school closures. 
 
If we are advised to close, we will provide work for our learners to complete on our website so that they 
do not fall behind.  All schools are being instructed to provide this.  We are in the process of putting 
together some pages under the Learners section of our website and will continue to add to and update 
these.  There is some ongoing work already posted and then we shall post additional work weekly 
during term for completion at home.  The Homework Books sent home today can be used to record 
your child’s work.  Please do access the FAQ for Parents section of the site to familiarise yourself with 
information about how work will be marked or responded to. 
 
Finally, if schools are forced to close, I would like to remind you that any concerns about the welfare of 
a child should be reported to the Norfolk Child Advice and Duty Service (CADS) on 0344 800 8020.  
We appreciate your efforts to support the school in keeping our learners safe. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

 
Miss A Conner, Headteacher 

 

mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/
http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Learners&pid=219
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=FAQ+for+Parents&pid=282


Key Information 
 
How to wash your hands properly 
Wash your hands more often for 20 seconds with soap and hot water. 
Watch this short NHS film for guidance: 

 https://youtu.be/bQCP7waTRWU  
 
Teach young children how to wash their hands with the NHS handwashing song: 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S9VjeIWLnEg  
 
Where to find the latest information 
Updates on COVID-19: 

 https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
 
School Website 

 https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk   
 
Norfolk School Closure Webite 

 https://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Child Advice and Duty Service (CADS) 

 0344 800 8020 
 

 

https://youtu.be/bQCP7waTRWU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S9VjeIWLnEg
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/
https://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/

